
Title I Schools 

 

Parents/Guardians of children who attend a school that receives Title I funds (Bethpage 

High School, JFK Middle School, and Central Boulevard Elementary School) have the 

right to request the qualifications of your child’s classroom/AIS teachers.  This 

information may be obtained by calling the main office of your child’s school or by 

contacting the Office of Instruction and Technology at (516) 644-4005. 

 

 


